
BLESSED SACRAMENT  

CATHOLIC CHURCH & SCHOOL 

Pastor: Rev. Michael J. Morin 
Cell #: 402-937-5785 
Email: fr.mike-morin@bsc.church 
 

Assistant Pastor: Rev. Robert Froeschl 
Church #: 402-765-8258 
Email: fr.robert-froeschl@cdolinc.net  
 

Church Mailing Address:  
1720 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 68502 
  

Hours: 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Church Rectory Phone #: 402-474-4249 
Church Fax Phone #: 402-474-4258 
Church Website:  
https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org  
  

Bookkeeper: Jennifer Tinsley 
jennifer@bsc.church  
 

Parish Secretary: Cindy Uhing 
cindyuhing@bsc.church 
 

Bulletin Submissions are due by 12:00 p.m.  
on Wednesdays to Cindy Uhing 
  

School Principal: Jennifer Tran 
Email: jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net 
  

School Secretary: Melissa Tvrdy 
melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net  
  

School Address:  
1725 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 6850 
  

School Phone #: 402-476-6202 

School Website: https://blessed-sacrament-school.com 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Mon.-Fri.: 6:30 a.m., 8:15 a.m.  
Sat.: 8:15 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sun.: 8:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Days of Obligation: As Scheduled in the Bulletin 
  

Reconciliation Schedule 
15 minutes before a.m. Masses Mon. - Sat. 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m., 6:30-7p.m. 
  

Baptisms: Baptism Instruction Class are held the 1st 
Sunday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. Call the rectory to register for the class. 
  

Marriage Preparation: Please call the rectory for more 

information. You will need a minimum of 4 months to 

do marriage preparation, 6-12 months is preferred. 

January 7, 2024 | The Epiphany of the Lord  

Eucharistic Revival  - Exposition 
on Sundays from 12:30-5:00 p.m. 

 

"The Divine King is ever ready to grant us an 
audience and to admit our souls to the intimacy of 
his love." - Saint Peter Julian Eymard 

January 13 & 14, 2024, Knights of 
Columbus Free-Will Offering 
Supper and Breakfast - Join the 
Knights in supporting the ASAP initia-

tive, offering Aid and Support After Pregnancy to wo-
men and families. Your donation will be matched 
dollar for dollar for the first $1,000. If that goal is 
reached, additional matching dollars from the 
Supreme and the State Councils will add $500. Come 
eat a yummy supper on January 13th from 6:00 p.m. 
to 7:30 p.m. Knights will be serving delicious chili 
and cinnamon rolls! Come back for breakfast 
on January 14th after each Mass for Breakfast Burritos 
and fruit. Lincoln Women's Care Center Outreach 
Director, Mr. Charlie Williams, will be present 
to share the mission of the center after the 5:30 p.m. 
and 8:30 a.m. Masses, explain how your donation 
will make an impact in the lives of local families, 
answer questions, and visit with us. Come say hello, 
enjoy a meal, and support the pro-life movement in 
the post-Roe era! Blessed Sacrament Pro-Life 
Committee will be present to help with the event and 
distribute pro-life materials. Contact 
Clem Pella with questions at 402-327-
8666, Sponsored by Council 11001. 

mailto:fr.mike-morin@bsc.church
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DATES & EVENTS: 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday - January 6th 
5:30  p.m. Amy Koster 
Sunday - January 7th 
8:30 a.m. Corey Minchow  
10:00 a.m. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
11:30 a.m. Oliver Lowery 
Monday - January 8th 

6:30 a.m. Erin Blackledge 
8:15 a.m. Marv Morgan & Family 
Tuesday - January 9th 
6:30 a.m.  Special Intention, FM 
8:15 a.m. Special Intention, FF 
Wednesday - January 10th 
6:30 a.m. † Arlene Sedlak 
8:15 a.m. † Poor Souls in Purgatory 
Thursday- January 11th 
6:30 a.m. William & Elaine Baum 
8:15 a.m. † Poor Souls in Purgatory 
Friday - January 12th 
6:30 a.m. † Jerry & Elaine Leininger 
8:15 a.m. Marv Morgan & Family 
Saturday - January 13th 
8:15 a.m. † Sandy Payne 
5:30  p.m. † Angel Cain & † Ginger Fielder 
Sunday - January 14

th
 

8:30 a.m. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
10:00 a.m. † Poor Souls in Purgatory 
11:30 a.m. Stephen Lowery 

Parish News 

January 7, 2024, Baptism Instruction Class - at 
6:30 p.m., in the School Meeting room. Please RSVP to 
Cindy at cindyuhing@bsc.church or 402-474-4249 to 
ensure that one of the priests will be present.  
 

January 10, 2024, K of C General Meeting - 
at 7 p.m. in Kraemer Hall. 

 

January 11, 2024, PTO Dine Out - Mark 
your calendars for the next Dine Out at 
Panera Bread, January 11th from 4-8 p.m. at 
the 1424 Pine Lake Road location. The PTO 
will receive 25% of the sales that mention 

Blessed Sacrament. There is also SCRIP available, and 
SCRIP will receive 8% back on all gift card purchases. 

Look forward to see you there! 
 

January 26, 2024, Free Throw Contest - The 
Blessed Sacrament Knights of Columbus Council 
11001 will be sponsoring their annual Free Throw 
Contest in the Blessed Sacrament Gym on Friday, 
January 26th. Check-in is 3:30 p.m., with a 4:05 p.m. 
shoot. The event is free and open to the public. The 
event is open to all boys and girls ages 9-14. Winners 
will advance to the District #9 Free Throw Contest 
also in the Blessed Sacrament Gym on Sunday, 
February 4th. 
 

Parents/Guardians, please plan to attend the event to 
sign the registration form prior to the contest. If you 
have questions, call Jason Danner, 402 470-7929. 
 

March 9, 2024, Save The Date – Table for Ten - 
Join us at the Table for Ten Endowment Night on Sat, 
March 9th! The theme is Blast from the Past, and the 
entertainment will be Dueling Pianos. We are looking 
for sponsors (individuals, local businesses, etc.) & 
donations for the silent auction. Please reach out to 
katie.kudron@g mail.com with questions. 

 

Scrip News - Did 
you know that if 

every adult in the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a 
$100 gift card to purchase groceries just once we 
would raise over $7000 for our church and school? 
Just like that! What if they did it every month for a 
year? It is a quick and easy way to support Blessed 
Sacrament without spending any extra money! 
Visit http://tinyurl.com/4ucn4t29 or contact Jennie 
Korth at jenniekorth@gmail.com if you want to learn 
more! Scrip is always available at the rectory and on 
select Sundays between mass (watch the school or 
church Facebook pages for dates).  
 

Blessed Sacrament Prayer Line - Call Lynn 
at 402-477-6252 or email our new prayer line 
email to let us know if you have someone you 
want to have intercessory prayers offered up for 
at prayerline@bsc.church.  
  

The Traveling Madonna: The Legion of Mary is 
pleased to make available to you a Fatima Statue, 
which you can have in your home for a week or two. 
If you or family members are ill or you have 
problems of any kind or have no problems. Please 
call Roni at 402-475-5540 or Kathy at 402-840-7732 

mailto:cindyuhing@bsc.church
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Mass Time February Acolytes 
February       

Readers / Lectors 
February Ushers 

5:30 PM Lou Gasper Brady Bredehoft Larry Tate 2 Volunteer Needed 

 Shawn Wilke  Marriann Tate  

8:30 AM Scott Uhing Jennie Korth Clem Pella 2 Volunteer Needed 

 
Kevin Ostdiek 

 
Dennis 

McCaugherty 
 

10:00 AM Kirk McAndrew Brenda Wandzilak Thaddeus Kucera Adam Schwasinger 

 
Doug Torson 

 
1 Volunteer  

Needed 
Samantha Schwasinger 

11:30 AM 
Mitchell Lowery 

Anne Winner    
Anderson Tom Safranek Mike Kelly 

  
Craig Meysenburg 

 
Jim Paap 1 Volunteer Needed 

to make arrangements to have the Fatima statue in your 
home.  No Fees. 
 

The Living Rosary: Pray only one decade assigned 
to you and together with 19 other persons praying each 
a different mystery, you will be participating in the 
many blessings granted to those who pray the rosary 
every day. Call Jan today, 402-438-2506, for more 
information or to become a member.  
 

Give the Eternal Gift - Have a Mass said - Giving 
the gift of a Mass is a wonderful way to celebrate a 
variety of occasions in the lives of your family and 
friends. Call 474-4249 to reserve a Mass time. We have 
several dates available throughout the Year. 

Mass Time January Acolytes 
January         

Readers / Lectors 
January Ushers 

5:30 PM Collin Aldrich Mary Lockard Tom Ryan 2 Volunteers Needed 

 
Matt Stegman  Sheri King  

8:30 AM Clem Pella Dan Mulligan Kevin Ostdiek Mark Tate 

 
Ben Mattern 

 
Mark Main 1 Volunteer Needed 

10:00 AM Aaron May Jan Broer Chad Baker Mark Tvrdy 

 Tuan Nguyen  Doug Torson Craig Meysenburg 

11:30 AM Rick Fitzgerald Matt Richardson Sam Bethune Dick Johnson 

  Roger Pehrson  Marv Evert 1 Volunteer Needed 

January 2024, Report Elder or Minor 
Abuse - The Diocese of Lincoln requires that its 
employees & volunteers report any allegations of 
abuse or neglect of a minor or elder connected 
with church related activity to law enforcement, 
consistent with the requirements of Nebraska law.  
If anyone has information that a minor or elder is 
being or has been subjected to abuse or neglect, 
please report it immediately to local law 
enforcement or to the Nebraska Department of 
Health and Human Services toll-free number 1-
800-652-1999, and also to any Parish Pastor, 
School Administrator, Teacher, or to any Diocesan 
official at the Catholic Chancery (402) 488-0921, 
so that immediate steps may be taken for the 
protection of the minor or elder. 



Additional News 

Spiritual Enrichment 

Perpetual Adoration 
 

"The Eucharist began at Bethlehem in Mary's arms. It 
was She who brought to humanity the Bread for 
which it was famishing, and which alone can nourish 
it." - St. Peter Julian Eymard 
 

Adorers are needed for these open hours: Sun.: 1 
a.m., 2 a.m.., 3 a.m., 4 a.m., 5 a.m., 9 a.m., 12 Mid.; 
Mon.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m., 4 a.m.. 1 p.m.; Tues.: 1 
a.m., 2 a.m.., 3 a.m. (three x a month), 1 p.m.; Wed.: 
2 a.m.., 12 mid; Thurs.: 2 a.m., 4 a.m.; Fri.: 1 a.m., 2 
a.m., 3 a.m. (twice a month), 4 a.m. (twice a month).; 
Sat.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 4 a.m., 2 p.m., 8 p.m., 11 p.m., 12 
Mid; 
 

 If interested in becoming an adorer or a sub, or for 
more info, contact one of the coordinators listed be-
low: Lois Korinek-402-423-1949 - Katie Kudron - 
402-314-2222 - Kathy Wells - 402-840-7732 and 
Cathy Rokke - 402-423-6844.  

 

Sisters & Seminarians Vocation 
Prayer Calendar for 2023 - Each 
Religious Sister, Postulant, & Seminari-
an is given a specific week during 

which we are encouraged as a parish to pray for that 
specific religious person preparing for a religious voca-
tion. The following is a list of the religious women & 
men to pray for during the month of  Jan. 
 

Jan. 7th-13th: Sr. Mary Cecilia (Holy Spirit Adoration, 
Pink Sisters); Rev. Mr. Jonah Brox (St. Charles Bor-
romeo) 
Jan. 14th-20th: Sr. Juanita Marie (Holy Spirit Adora-
tion, Pink Sisters); Jon Kadlec (St. Gregory the Great) 
Jan. 21st-27th: Sr. Mary Christella (Holy Spirit Adora-
tion, Pink Sisters); Rev. Mr. Ranil Weerackoon (Mt. 
St. Mary) 
 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat Schedule - 
Our new retreat schedule is out now, just for you! 
OLGC Retreat House in Waverly invites you to come 
with us on retreat. See our upcoming retreats: 
"Women's Spiritual Exercises" with Regnum Christi 
on January 18th-21st, & "Unbound: Freedom in Christ" 
Retreat with Fr. Holoubek on February 2nd-4th. Read 
more & register at www.goodcounselretreat.org, email 

January 8, 2023, The Emmaus Insti-
tute for Biblical Studies - is accept-
ing registrations for a five-week 

course Hearing the Word: Understanding the Bible, 
offered in person on Monday or Tuesday evenings 
(6:30-8:30 p.m.) beginning Jan. 8th, & available online 
(typically posted the following day, with class notes). 
Taught by Emmaus president Dr. Vern Steiner, Hear-
ing the Word is a practical course designed to equip 
students with the tools to read the Bible with under-
standing. Learn more & register at www.Em mausIn-
stitute.net.  
 

January 19-21, 26-28, 2024, S.T.A.G.E. Student 
Theatre - will be presenting two musical product-
ions, Jonah, and the Big Sale, & The Merchant of 
Tennis, Jan. 19th-21st, & 26th-28th at St. Teresa’s Kacz-
marek Hall, 36th & Randolph St. Jonah & the Big Sale, 
performed by students 8-11 years, is based on the clas-
sic bible story & is brought into modern times with  

office@goodcounselretreat.org or call 402-786-2705. 
 

January 9, 2023, Marian Mantle Silent 
Strength Prayer Group - All are welcome to join 
us in prayer for the return of our prodigal children to 
the Faith. We will meet at 4:00 p.m. on Jan. 9th at 
Cathedral of the Risen Christ; 35th & Sheridan Blvd. 
We meet in Rectors Hall in the lower level of the Ca-
thedral. The Divine Mercy Chaplet & a Rosary will 
be said as well as petition prayers for our prodigals & 
members. Mass is at 5:00 p.m. for those who wish to 
attend. Contact kneugeba@gmail.com for more info. 
 

January 12-13, 2024, Laborers in the Vineyard 
Men’s Retreat - “By popular demand, the Good 
Counsel Retreat House will be hosting it’s second 
Men’s Retreat, Laborers in the Vineyard, from Janu-
ary 12th at 7 PM to January 13th at 7 PM. Join us for a 
day of celebrating authentic Catholic masculinity as 
we partake in the sacraments, engage with speakers 
(Bob Sullivan from the Southern Nebraska Register, 
Fr. Schweiger of St. Patrick, and Fr. Coulter from the 
Retreat House), and enjoy a special lunch with Bish-
op Conley. All meals and lodging included. Day rates 
available. Contact Nico Tarquinio at 802-735-6628 
for questions and details!” 

http://www.goodcounselretreat.org
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Thank You for your Stewardship 
Sunday Collections  (December 31, 2023 
Envelopes                             $16,194.90 
Plate                                             529.64   

      Mary, Mother of God                    309.15                                   
Online Giving                           9,468.00 
Total                                      26,501.69 

Ninevay’s Department store & a Whale of a Sale! This 
student production is filled with humor, delightful mu-
sical scores, & a lesson that is relevant to today.  Jonah 
and the Big Sale is set for Jan. 19th-20th at 6 p.m., along 
with a matinee performance on Jan. 21st at 2 p.m. 
*Reserved Seating Tickets are $7 & may be purchased 
online at stage4kid.com under TICKETS. Limited 
walk-in seating available.  
 

Following Jonah, & the Big Sale, S.T.A.G.E. will also 
be performing The Merchant of Tennis, a musical 
parody of Shakespeare’s famous work, The Merchant 
of Venice. Humorously, a tennis theme is used 
throughout the piece to teach the lesson Love-Love of 
Neighbor & will be performed by students ages 9-16 
years. Dance, musical numbers, clever dialogue, col-
orful costuming, & a unique set will charm audiences.  
You won’t want to miss this one! The Merchant of 
Tennis will be presented by two different casts on al-
ternate weekends. Dates & Showtimes are Jan. 19th-
20th, 26th-27th at 8 p.m., along with two matinee per-
formances on Jan. 21st & 28th at 4 p.m. The Merchant 
of Tennis is just under 2 hours with intermission. 
*Tickets are $8/$10 & Reserved Seating Tickets 
(recommended) may be found at stage4kids.com 
under TICKETS. Limited walk-in seating will be 
available. *Note: Separate tickets must be purchased 
for each production. 
 

February 9, 2024, Villa Marie Annual Dance & 

Auction – Dance, Dance, Dance - Join us for danc-
ing & a whole lot of fun and good food on Feb. 9th for 
the Villa Marie Annual Dance & Auction Fundraiser. 
Dress in an outfit from your favorite era: are you a 
medieval princess, or a 70's go-go dancer, an 80's 
Rockstar, a prancing poodle skirt & leather jacket cou-
ple, or just going for the "I just left the office in 2023" 
look? Whatever you decide, make it fun. Tickets are 
on sale, as is our 60th anniversary merchandise, the pre
-orders will be available for pick up at the dance. 

 

February 9-11, 2024, Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter - “They 
prostrated themselves and did him 

homage.” As we celebrate the Epiphany of the Lord, 
let us give homage to the presence of God in our mar-
riages by participating in an upcoming WWME Expe-
rience on Feb. 9th-11th, Lincoln, NE. For questions, or 
to find out more about a Virtual Encounter Weekend, 
feel free to contact Brenda & Gary Granger at 402-

370-5839. Space is limited, so reserve your weekend 
early. For more info. about Worldwide Marriage En-
counter, please visit www.wwme.org. Follow us on 
Instagram & Facebook @wwmeColorado. 
 

April 26-27, 2024, LDCCW Convention – We 
would like to inform you of the upcoming LDCCW 
Convention being held at John XXIII Center on Fri. 
evening, April 26th & April 27th, Sat., 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 
Please join us if you care to help, please contact me 
Caroline Helget. Deanery President, 402-202-0406 or 
at chelget@gmail.com. 
 

Opportunity Scholarships of NE - If you are a 
PARENT looking for more educational opportun- 
ity for your child, visit www.NebraskaOpportun 
ity.org to see if your child may qualify for an Oppor-
tunity Scholarship. Be sure to share info. about OSN 
far & wide with family, friends, & parishioners.  
 

 If you want to financially SUPPORT the work of 
OSN, contact OSN by visiting NebraskaOpportunity. 
org/giving. LB753 allows individuals, corporations, 
est-ates & trusts to claim tax credits for contributions 
to scholarship granting organizations like OSN. These 
tax credits will become available on Jan. 1, 2024, so 
you’ll want to contact OSN to save your place in line 
to help kids in need of education freedom. 
 

November 4-14, 2024, Shrines of France Pil-
grimage - Come along Nov. 4th-14th, to some of the 
most beautiful sites in all of France! We'll visit the holy 
Shrine of Lourdes, the home of St. Martin in Tours, 
the grand Chartres Cathedral, the monastery of Mont 
St. Michel, Normandy Beach along with both an 
American Cemetery & a German Cemetery, the home 
of St. Therese the Little Flower in Lisieux & the won-
derful city of Paris! Mass each day in great Churches 
& Cathedrals along the way. Cost is $4,299 with de-
parture from Omaha. For a brochure & more info., 
contact Fr. Dan Guenther, 307 - 4th St. N., Humboldt, 
Iowa, 50548 or call 712-899-6870 or email frdang 
uenther@gmail.com.  

http://www.wwme.org
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Support the Bulletin w/Ads - Call the rectory for  more info. at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@bsc.church 



Each month we will spotlight one of the many ways Blessed Sacrament is growing, serving, giving. 

Pro-Life Committee January 2024 

Main Work 

The Blessed Sacrament Parish Pro-

Life Committee was formed to 

promote a culture of life. Its first 

meeting in January 2020 had just  8 

people attend. Today the Committee 

has grown to 20 members!!  

We have many activities specific to 

Blessed Sacrament Parish and 

involve the entire parish family, 

including the Baby Bottle Project, 

which benefits the Women’s Care 

Center and the Christmas Card 

Project. The Pro-Life Committee also 

promotes community and state 

activities our parishioners can 

participate in, such as 40 Days for 

Life, The Life Chain, The Walk for 

Life, and the Pro-Life Conference 

and Banquet. This year we plan on 

continuing the Spiritually Adopted 

Children Project. Families 

spiritually adopt and name a baby 

that is in danger of abortion and 

pray for that baby for 9 months. 

Did you Know? 

We just completed our Christmas 

Card Project and were able to 

distribute 126 cards beautifully 

decorated by our Parish families to 

Care Centers, the shut ins of our 

Parish, retired priests of our diocese, 

as well as gift bags for women at St. 

Gianna’s Women’s Home for 

Mother’s Day. Funny enough, last 

year we had “exactly” the number of 

Christmas Cards we needed for 

distribution and “exactly” the right 

number of gift bags needed for St. 

Gianna’s Women’s Home. 

How can you be involved? 

To be part of this group and to see it 

grow is truly the work of the Holy 

Spirit. There is a feeling of 

community, fun, trust and a shared 

vision of protecting life from 

conception to natural death. Our 

organization dedicates 

approximately 80 hours a month, 

which includes Parish 

member involvement. 

You can be part of this 

community or see if it is a 

fit for you by attending 

our next meeting on 

January 9th, at 7:00 p.m. 

in the school meeting 

room or the second 

Tuesday of each month. 

Impact in our Parish and 

Community 

Fundraising consists of a voluntary 

donation box at each meeting and 

from sponsoring coffee and rolls after 

Masses. Our funds are used to 

purchase materials for our activities 

and just recently we donated to the 

Abortion Dialogue Academy (ADA). 

The ADA leads teams of college 

volunteers in presenting ADA’s 7-

minute argument to pro-choice 

students on their college campuses 

each year. Their success rate of 

changing students to a pro-life view 

is about 20%. They are at UNL and 

UNO campuses in Nebraska. ADA 

gave a presentation to our junior 

high students at Blessed Sacrament 

this fall. 

Each month we will spotlight one of the many ways Blessed Sacrament is growing, serving, giving. 

Pro-Life Committee January 2024 

Main Work 

The Blessed Sacrament Parish Pro-

Life Committee was formed to 

promote a culture of life. Its first 

meeting in January 2020 had just  8 

people attend. Today the Committee 

has grown to 20 members!!  

We have many activities specific to 

Blessed Sacrament Parish and 

involve the entire parish family, 

including the Baby Bottle Project, 

which benefits the Women’s Care 

Center and the Christmas Card 

Project. The Pro-Life Committee also 

promotes community and state 

activities our parishioners can 

participate in, such as 40 Days for 

Life, The Life Chain, The Walk for 

Life, and the Pro-Life Conference 

and Banquet. This year we plan on 

continuing the Spiritually Adopted 

Children Project. Families 

spiritually adopt and name a baby 

that is in danger of abortion and 

pray for that baby for 9 months. 

Did you Know? 

We just completed our Christmas 

Card Project and were able to 

distribute 126 cards beautifully 

decorated by our Parish families to 

Care Centers, the shut ins of our 

Parish, retired priests of our diocese, 

as well as gift bags for women at St. 

Gianna’s Women’s Home for 

Mother’s Day. Funny enough, last 

year we had “exactly” the number of 

Christmas Cards we needed for 

distribution and “exactly” the right 

number of gift bags needed for St. 

Gianna’s Women’s Home. 

How can you be involved? 

To be part of this group and to see it 

grow is truly the work of the Holy 

Spirit. There is a feeling of 

community, fun, trust and a shared 

vision of protecting life from 

conception to natural death. Our 

organization dedicates 

approximately 80 hours a month, 

which includes Parish 

member involvement. 

You can be part of this 

community or see if it is a 

fit for you by attending 

our next meeting on 

January 9th, at 7:00 p.m. 

in the school meeting 

room or the second 

Tuesday of each month. 

Impact in our Parish and 

Community 

Fundraising consists of a voluntary 

donation box at each meeting and 

from sponsoring coffee and rolls after 

Masses. Our funds are used to 

purchase materials for our activities 

and just recently we donated to the 

Abortion Dialogue Academy (ADA). 

The ADA leads teams of college 

volunteers in presenting ADA’s 7-

minute argument to pro-choice 

students on their college campuses 

each year. Their success rate of 

changing students to a pro-life view 

is about 20%. They are at UNL and 

UNO campuses in Nebraska. ADA 

gave a presentation to our junior 

high students at Blessed Sacrament 

this fall. 



 
 

One Rose, One Life is an annual fund-raising campaign conducted by the Nebraska Knights of Columbus, for the 

Knights of Columbus Culture of Life Foundation of Nebraska. Over 96% of funds raised by the Foundation are 

used to support various pro-life causes, events & organizations. A portion of these funds were also used to aid in 

the purchase and installation of sixteen Ultrasound machines throughout the State of Nebraska, thru the K of C 

Supreme Council Ultrasound Initiative. 

 
Here is a list of some of the recipients of One Rose, One Life Culture of Life Foundation funds: 

 

• Assure Women’s Center 

• Beginnings – O’Neill 

• Bethlehem House / Omaha 

• Bishops Pastoral Plan For Pro-Life Activities 

• Catholic Charities 

• Catholic Conference – Nebraska 

• Collage Center / Kearney, NE 

• Collage Center / Grand Island, NE 

• Creighton Students for Life 

• Diocese of Grand Island 

• Diocese Of Lincoln Family Life Office 

• Essential Pregnancy Services / Omaha 

• Lincoln Right To Life 

• March For Life Sponsorship of Pilgrims 

• MavCatholics - Students For Life - UNO 

• Nebraskans Embracing Life 

• Pope Paul VI Institute / Omaha 

• Pregnancy Resource Center / Beatrice, NE 

• Respect Life Apostolate –Omaha Archdiocese 

• Sancta Familia Medical Apostolate 

• St Thomas Aquinas Newman Center - UNL 

• Thomas More Society 

• Wellspring Pregnancy Resource Center - 

Hastings 

• Women's Resource Center / North Platte, NE 

• Pro-Life Billboards throughout Nebraska 

• Pro-Life Art & Essay Contest Winners 

• Pro-life Special Events 

• Pro-Life Speakers for Events 

• Pro-Life Radio (KVSS) 

 

Checks written in support of the One Rose, One Life Campaign can be made out and mailed to: 

 
Knights of Columbus 

Culture of Life Foundation of Nebraska 

4770 Jean Marie Lane  

Fort Calhoun, NE 68023 

 
http://www.nebraskakofc.org/life.php 

 
One Rose, One Life 

http://www.nebraskakofc.org/life.php


You are invited to Alpha! 
Join us for a great meal 
and conversation with others 
who are exploring life and 
faith; no strings attached.

Alpha is a chance to explore 
life and the Christian faith in a 
friendly, open and informal 
environment.

If you come, we won’t call you 
after, write, or ask you to pick 
up the check—the ball is 
completely in your court.

What do you have to lose?

Monday Evenings beginning 
January 8, 2024 at 
St. Joseph Church,
1940 S. 77th St., in 
Resurrection Hall from 6-8 pm 
Dinner provided.  Babysitting 
available by request. 
RSVP or questions to michele-
chambers@cdolinc.net 
or text/call 402-613-9269 or 
https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/20F0E4DA4AA283-46957518-
alpha 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4DA4AA283-46957518-alpha
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Love and Life Programs 
Program 1: I + You= We 

Happy relaƟonships don’t grow on trees. Inspire your Marriage! 

January 20 - 21 
Bishop Neumann High School, Wahoo, Nebraska 

ThisÊisÊaÊuniqueÊweekendÊfilledÊwithÊlectures,ÊdynamicÊworkshops,Ê 

andÊindividualÊcoupleÊdialogueÊthatÊleadsÊyouÊthroughÊsixÊsimpleÊstepsÊtoÊrealÊjoyÊ 

inÊyourÊmarriage.ÊAllÊmarriedÊcouplesÊwillÊbenefitÊfromÊthisÊworkshop. 

Saturday, January 20th 7:30 am - 9 pm and Sunday, January 21st 8 am - 4 pm 

Includes 
· LectureÊ&ÊdetailedÊworkshopÊmaterialsÊ 
· Coffee,ÊteaÊ&Êrefreshments 
· AllÊmeals 

More Information 
www.loveandlifeprogramsusa.org 

Facebook:ÊLoveÊandÊLifeÊProgramsÊ-ÊNebraska 

loveandlifeprograms.nebraska@gmail 

BobÊandÊCarmenÊSullivanÊ402-469-5149 

Registration 
www.loveandlifeprogramsusa.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Cost 
$250ÊperÊcouple.Ê$300ÊaŌerÊJan.Ê5th 



State affiliate to  
National Right to Life

Bake sale donations needed 
Volunteers will be curbside 8-9 a.m. in front of the 
Student Union to accept donated baked goods for 

the NRL bake sale.

Nebraska
Walk For Life 

Melissa Ohden, a survivor of an abortion 
attempt, is the founder of the Abortion Survivors 
Network. At the Gala, she will describe her 
journey that led her to pro-life activism and 
reuniting with her birth family. She will speak 
again the following morning at the UNL Student 
Union. Melissa’s newest book will be released 
in time to be available at our Gala.

Keynote Speaker

Melissa Ohden

Friday, Jan. 26
6 p.m. at the

Cornhusker Marriott Hotel

A weekend of
inspiration and activism

2024

Nebraska
Walk For Life 
&

Saturday, Jan. 27
10 a.m. at the State Capitol, 

then UNL Student Union

In addition to our keynote speaker, we will  
salute Nebraskans who have made significant 

contributions to pro-life efforts, as well as 
commemorate the lives lost to abortion.

Holy Mass will be held at 9 a.m. across from the Capitol at St. Mary’s 
Catholic Church, 14th and K streets. 

Celebrant is Archbishop George Lucas of Omaha and Homilist is 
Msgr. Thomas Fucinaro of Lincoln. 

Mass is sponsored by Nebraska Catholic Conference.
Archbishop 

George Lucas
Msgr.  

Thomas Fucinaro

For Gala 
tickets 

or other 
information, 

scan this 
QR code.
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